
It was the end of April showers & time to look for May flowers @ Wednesday's Kiwanis 
meeting.  La Presidente' Renea decided to run the meeting in reverse (or backwards).  I got the 
concept, but it was all too confusing to me, as I'm a forward thinking guy.  
We started the meeting by saying the Pledge of Alligence, then sang "We of Kiwanis",then Pat 
Abbott said grace, then we had the 50/50 drawing, then some fines and happy dollars,then we 
had cupcakes & sang happy birthday to Renea, then we had dinner, then La Prez  went thru her 
six(6) agenda items, then  we talked about sponsoring "The Young Professionals Kiwanis Club" 
(which was talked about last week's meeting by the featured speakers), then V.P. Norm went 
thru his comedy routine, then we had Limerick's by both Richard Nettlow (who said we needed 
some levity) and Tom Gillespie, then Skip Armstrong led the group in a backwards rendition of 
"Happy Birthday, Renea", then we sang "God Bless America". Then the meeting ended. 
 It was great to see Damon Marxer in the house. He was in from Colorado. 
The boys will be @ Gull Lake golfing this weekend. 
 
Speaking for myself, 
John Alden 
 
 
Tuesday, May 1st- Past Presidents meeting @ Treasurer Al Holmes' house- watch for the white 
smoke. 
Wednesday, May 2- K of C-"Dearborn Police Explorer's" Program-Board of Director's Meeting 
Wednesday, May 9-K of C-Speaker-Crystal Farmer-Toastermaster- "I get it Now" 
Wednesday, May 16-K of C- Speaker-J.R. Adams-"McTax Professionals" 
Monday, May 28-'Memorial Day Parade-Sign-up @ Treasurers table 
Wednesday, June 6-Cook-out @ Frank Purrington's house. Burgers, Beverages & interesting 
videos  


